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Bethel High School School Circular 20040 12/4/2021

Parents Day 2020/21

Dear Parents,

Our school’s S.1 — 8.5 Parents Day will be held on 17 April 2021(Sat). The Parents Day will be
held online (Zoom) due to the pandemic.

We will be grateful if you could spare your valuable time to examine on your child’s academic
performance and personal development during the first semester. For Parents who cannot attend the
Parents Day on 17 April 2021 (Sat), please make up another day/time to meet the class teacher.

Please sign the circular and return to the class teacher by 15 April 2021(Thu). Should you have any
enquiries, please contact the school office at 2471 2622 during office hours.

Yours faithfully,

(”/\LMV/

Mr. Chan Ka Fai
Principal

Remarks:

1. Parents and students are reminded to switch on the camera during the online (Zoom) meeting. Please
also make sure the meeting can be conducted in a quiet environment with a stable internet connection.

2. Parents are reminded to log in to Zoom 5 minutes before the meeting. The login name should be
indicated as e.g. 1A01 Lee Tai Man (Mom)

3. Please do not make any audio / video recording during the meeting.

(Reply Slip) (
(Please return the reply slip to the class teacher by 15/4/2021)

To: The Principal of Bethel High School

I have read in acknowledgement of the above notice in connection with the relevant arrangements
made by the School.

O I can attend the online meeting on 17 April 2021 according to the scheduled time.
O I cannot attend the online meeting on 17 April 2021 according to the scheduled time.
I will meet the class teacher on (Date) at (Time).

Parent’s Signature -

Student’s name

Class & Class No. -

(Please tick ‘v” in the appropriate box / *Please delete as appropriate)



